
Community Legal Clinic

Description

RKH Law Offices is spearheading regular community based legal clinics to make access to justice
more affordable.

Our next Legal Clinic is on:
Saturday Sept. 27, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
Veterans Memorial Building in Culver City
Space is limited.
RSVP at mabel@rkhlawoffice.com or call 310-391-0330
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